
 
 
 

 
Important Information 

 

We’ll be re-opening Auldearn Post Office 
as permanent Hosted Outreach service 

at Lethen Church Hall, Lethen Road, 
Auldearn, Nairn, IV12 5TL 

on 14 October 2019. 
 

The opening hours will be: 
                 Monday 13:30 – 15:30 
               Thursday 13:30 – 15:30 

If you’d like to know more about the change 
or have any suggestions or comments  

about access at the location  
visit our Consultation Hub or contact us, our 

contact details are below. 

 

We’ll be accepting comments until: Friday 8 November 2019  
 
How to contact us: 
 
postofficeviews.co.uk 
 
comments@postoffice.co.uk 
 
FREEPOST Your Comments 
 
Call 03452 66 01 15 
 

   Textphone 03457 22 33 55 

 
Want to tell us what you think right here and 
now - 
  

 
 

 
 

 
If you don’t have a QR code scanner on your phone, 
you can find one in your app store. 

 

If you would like this information in Braille, large print or audio or to see a copy of our Principles of 
Community Engagement about changes to the Post Office® network, please contact us as above. 

 

 

 SCAN HERE 

 


